
Village of Balsam Lake 

Public Works Committee 

Monday February 13, 2017  12:00 pm – 12:25 pm 

 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Jeff Reed. 

 

Members present: Jeff Reed, Steve Biza, Vera Bollinger  

Others present: Cody Korsan, Director of Public Works and Geno D’Agostino, Village President 

 

2017 Street Repair and Maintenance: 

Chairman Reed consulted with Cody Korsan to identify the streets in need of repair. Discussion 

was held on the condition and distance of various streets. It was determined that the order of 

priority for replacement would be: Park Drive, Park Avenue, Mill Street, Idlewild Street and Perry 

Mound. Discussion was held on avoiding the peak summer season and the 4th of July. Motion by 

Steve Biza to obtain bids for the replacement of identified streets. Seconded by Vera Bollinger. 

Carried.  Discussion was held on various locations that would be in need of patching work. 

 

Motion by Steve Biza to adjourn.  Seconded by Vera Bollinger.  Carried. 

 

Mary Kjeseth, Deputy Clerk Treasurer 


